
Town of Florida  
Planning Board  

MCIDA Subdivision of Lands on Route 5 S   
Monday, January 9, 2023 

6:45PM 
 

The Public Hearing was opened by Planning Board Chairman Stephen Viele at 6:45pm. On the advice of 
counsel the Public Hearing was left open until SEQR was completed. During this time no one from the public 
spoke regarding this application and the Public Hearing was closed at 7:35pm. 
 
 
 

Town of Florida  
Planning Board  

Albany Solar Solutions – Gibbs Ground Mount Array   
Monday, January 9, 2023 

6:55PM 
 

The Public Hearing was opened by Planning Board Chairman Stephen Viele at 6:52pm. On the advice of 
counsel the Public Hearing was left open until SEQR was completed.  
 
Robert Grimm, 600 Millers Corners Road, spoke with no objections to the project.  He did a very well 
researched presentation regarding the sight line of the array from his home as well as from the road and 
informed the Planning Board that the array would not have any significant visual impact to either. 
 
Public Hearing was closed at 7:15pm. 

 
 
 

 


